Authorization Letter

To Wyoming Department of Liquor,

We, Sapporo Wyoming Inc., allowed the transfer of liquor license for Sapporo
Japanese Steak House to ChuanBin Lin, the new owner. During the time of application
processing, we authorized ChuanBin Lin to operate under the current liquor license until

the process is finish.
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